Guided walk in Fussingø Forest, Sunday 22 May 2016
Dear all,   
 
Come and enjoy the Spring on a guided walk in Fussingø Forest, on Sunday 22 May from 1 pm.
In Fussingø Forest you will find Fussingø Castle. Fussingø Castle is an old estate mentioned as early as 1540. The park is open to the public, and the forest provides good opportunities for walking.

The walk will take about 2 hours. Ejner Serup will be your guide and introduce you to the nature, history and geology of the area. The tour will be in English.
Please register with Ejner Serup, Friday 20 May at noon at the latest by e-mail: Ejner.Serup@au.dk 

As usual, I will book some faculty cars for the trip. If you have permission to drive these cars please let me know when you sign up and bring your driver's license.
Since spouses and children are not allowed to be transported in the faculty cars, it would be much appreciated if you make your private car available for the trip.
 
We depart from:
AU Foulum (the main entrance) at 1:00 pm.
Merkur collegium (Randersvej, at the bus stop in front of the car dealer) at 1:10 pm.
Nørresø collegium (building A) at 1:15 pm.

Looking forward to see you.
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Kind regards 
	Ejner Serup
Visitor coordinator
	AU Foulum
Aarhus University
Blichers Allé 20, Postboks 50
DK-8830 Tjele
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